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June 18, 2009

M E M O R A N D U M

TO: Commissioners
 
FROM: Ira W. Mintz

General Counsel

SUBJECT: Monthly Report on Developments in the Counsel’s Office Since May 28, 2009

Legislation

Senate Bill No. 816 grants the Commission exclusive jurisdiction in all duty of fair
representation cases involving public employees.  On May 4, 2009, the bill was reported
favorably out of the Senate Labor Committee.

Commission Cases

Township of Maplewood and CWA, Dkt. No. CO-2009-376, has settled and the
Township has withdrawn its motion for leave to appeal from the grant of CWA's request for
interim relief in I.R. No. 2009-26.


